
Dover Announcements Updates from the Champions of Dover Ministries  
  

This Week At Dover:   Pioneer Memorial Home Prayer Meeting with Communion- Ron 

Wheeler will lead the prayer meeting at Pioneer Memorial home on 

Wednesday, January 31 from 7:00 - 7:30PM.  All are welcome to come. 
 

Special Election- TODAY, we are having a special vote to correct an 

oversight from the annual meeting.  In the vote for elder, Jan Schuiteman 

and Paul Lubbers are on the ballot.  Voting will be available in the foyer 

before and after the 10:30 AM service. If you are unable to attend, you may 

vote by email to office@doverchurch.org.   
 

Mailboxes- Please check your church mailbox for your year-end 
contribution statement or tax document. 
 
Thank You- Dear Dover family, 
Thank you for all of your prayers and kind expressions of sympathy, and 
for the beautiful big plant for Angela’s mom’s funeral. –The Dykstra Family 

                                           Community Announcements 
 

Head Start- If you have a child between the ages of 3 and 4 years old, you could qualify for 
a FREE preschool program through Mid-Sioux Opportunity, Head Start.  For more 
information contact 1-800-859-2025.  Give your child a “Head Start” in education. 
 

Monday, January 29: Dordt College will host the group TriOmaha on January 29 at 
7:30 pm in the B.J. Haan Auditorium.  The trio consists of three members of the Omaha 
Symphony: Alyssa Griggs on flute, Christi Zuniga on piano, and Dordt oboe instructor 
Heather Baxter on oboe.  TriOmaha will present a recital and talk about the 
importance of music and music education.  
 

Saturday, February 3: Dr. Gary Cobb will present an organ recital at Dordt College 
at 7:00 pm on February 3 in the B.J. Haan Auditorium.  Cobb is a Professor of Music at 
Seaver College at Pepperdine in Malibu, California.   
 
Friday, February 9: The biennial Dordt College Orchestra Festival will take place 
on February 9, at 7:00 pm in the B.J. Haan Auditorium.  In addition to the Dordt 
Chamber Orchestra, three area high schools are participating in the festival: Le Mars 
Community, Unity Christian, and Western Christian.  The concert will end with a mass 
orchestra consisting of more than 110 string players.  
 

   
Today   

9:00 AM 
10:00 AM 
10:30 AM 

6:30 PM 

 Sunday School 
Coffee & Fellowship  
Worship Service 
Youth Group 
 

Wednesday   
12:00 PM 

6:30 PM 
6:30 PM 
7:00 PM 

 
 

 MIP - meets in Women’s Bible study room 
Youth Group 
AWANA 
Prayer meeting at Pioneer Home 
 

   
 

   
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Community Announcements 
 

Ben Glenn – the Chalk Guy –is coming to Hull on Wednesday, February 
21 – 7:30pm at the Western Christian Events Center.  Ben Glenn has been a full-time 
speaker since 1995, sharing with church groups, students and teachers all over the 
world. His story of growing up with Learning Disabilities and ADHD, as well as his 
amazing live art demonstration that he performs as part of his presentation, combine 
into a powerful as well as entertaining program. For more information on Ben’s 
ministry, visit his website -  www.simplybenglenn.com.  Tickets can be purchased for 
$5 per person at the Hull Branches of American State Bank or Iowa State Bank. 
 
Day of Encouragement will be Saturday, Feb. 3, 2018 on the campus of Dordt 
College.  This year’s keynote speaker is Rev. Reggie Smith who will share his story of 
guiding change in transitional urban communities. Details will become available in 
November with registration opening December 1. The Day of Encouragement, 
sponsored by Dordt College, is a day to inspire, encourage and equip God’s people for 
ministry.  Everyone is welcome to participate.  
 
 

Children’s Ministry Updates 

Today – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM (for kids age 4 – 2nd grade) 
Teacher:  Jen Vogel 
Helpers:  Brayden Christoffel, Ezra Bundt, and Mia Schuiteman 

Next Sunday – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM    
Teacher: Brande Pals 
Helpers:  Carter Christoffel, Samuel May, and Tyra Schuiteman 

 

Get involved at Dover Church.  If you are interested in Baptism, Child 

Dedication, Membership, or any of the following ministries:  Children, 

Youth, College, Women’s, Men’s, or any other ministry, please feel free 

to contact one of the elders, or contact the church office by email at 

office@doverchurch.org or by phone at (712) 737-8442. 

http://www.simplybenglenn.com/


 
FINANCIAL UPDATE LAST WEEK YTD 

Mission Fund  $                     2,060 $                  6,539 
Benevolent Fund  $                        545 $                      745 
General Fund Need  $                     6,667 $                20,115 
General Fund – Actual Giving  $                     6,705 $                20,750 
General Fund Expenses  $                     1,697 $                  5,029 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Dover  Avenue  Alliance  Church 
417 3rd St. NE   •   Orange City,  IA  51041   •   (712) 737-8442 

 
Email:  office@doverchurch.org  
Website:  www.doverchurch.org 

  

Jan Schuiteman - Head Elder jan.schuiteman1@gmail.com 

Ben Patzlaff - Worship Leader ben@doverchurch.org 

Tim Henriksen - Youth Ministry Director 
Beth Huey - Administrative Assistant 

tim@doverchurch.org 
beth@doverchurch.org 

Ingrid May - Financial Secretary 
 

ingrid@doverchurch.org 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

January 28, 2018 
 

Welcome 

Come Thou Fount 

Welcome & Greeting 

Cornerstone 

O Praise the Name (Anástasis) 

Announcements 

Prayer- Mike May 

Offering 

Hallelujah to Saving Grace 

Message – Chuck Mork  

Come Thou Fount 

Benediction 

 
 

 

 

           PASTOR  SEARCH  COMMITTEE  
 
The committee members are:   

Jan Schuiteman - jan.schuiteman1@gmail.com   

Mike May - mike_and_ingrid@yahoo.com 

Eric Riedeman - ericriedeman@hotmail.com 

Cindy Pals - slapscm@gmail.com  

Jeff Lackey - jefflackey@lackey.com  

Georgia Johnson - djohnson@premieronline.net 

Dan Jongewaard - dan.jongewaard@gmail.com 

Thomas Kunstle - kunstle@gmail.com  

For questions and information, you may contact 

any of the committee members listed above. 

 

Ways to Give 
In Person - Place checks  

or cash in an offering 

envelope and drop in the 

offering plate as it goes by.  

Online - Visit the 

www.doverchurch.org 

website, click on ‘Online 

Giving’ or scan the QR Code 

below to set up a one-time 

or recurring donation. 

 

 

 

TODAY’S  SERVICE  TEAM 

Greeters – Ben & Jennie Karnish 

Ushers –Eric Riedeman, Robert & Courtney Riley, and  

Laura Mork 

Coffee – Jay Schuiteman 

Worship Team – Ben Patzlaff, Tom Kunstle, and Peter 

Klopfenstein. 

Audio/Visual – Steve Mason and Doug Vogel 


